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Karen Smith MAY 21 2019

GREEN TOWNSHIP
~ SCHOOL DISTRICT

May 21, 2019

Dr. Furnari,

Please accept this letter as my resignation from my position as a teacher’s aide for the
2019-2020 school year. I will begin student teaching in the fall, so I will not be able to work as
an aide. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time as an aide and am grateful for the experience. T will

gladly work as a substitute on the days I am available next year.

Sincerely,
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Karen Smith



